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8th February 2024 
 
Dear Parent and Carers                                 
 
Year 3 Trip to Flag Fen – Wednesday 22nd May 
 
In order to fully understand our topic this term of Stone Age to Bronze Age Britain, Year 3 will be taking a day trip to 
Flag Fen Museum, Peterborough on Wednesday 22nd May. 
 
In the morning we will be handling real and replica prehistoric objects and taking part in a clay craft activity. 
Flag Fen is famous for its prehistoric wooden causeway and platform so in the afternoon we will see the wooden 
timbers in situ – they remain where they were found by archaeologists – and take part in a guided tour of the Flag 
Fen site. We will participate as well in a story telling session in the Bronze Age Round House. 
 
We will leave school at approximately 9.15am and will arrive back to school at approximately 2.50pm. The children 
must wear school uniform and bring with them, in a carrier bag, shoes or wellington boots suitable for a muddy 
environment in addition to shoes for indoors.  They will also need a packed lunch (which must not include any nut 
based products) and a drink in a plastic container. If you are entitled to free school meals and would like the school 
to provide a packed lunch, please indicate on ParentPay. If you would like the school to provide a packed lunch at a 
cost of £2.50, please indicate on ParentPay, which you will need to pre-order by Wednesday 8th May. 
 
The cost of this trip including coach hire, the entrance fee and insurance is £16 per child. If your child is in receipt of 
Pupil Premium funding, we are offering a 50% discount of the total price making a payment of £8.00. Payments and 
permission must be made by ParentPay as we are a cashless school and can no longer take payment in the office. If 
you have not registered for ParentPay or have forgotten your log in details, please contact the office, who will be 
happy to help. Whilst this is a voluntary contribution, should enough support not be forthcoming, we do reserve 
the right to cancel the visit.  
 
Please return the completed slip and pay your voluntary contribution by Wednesday 8th May. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

M. Lawson   N. Lima  J.Catley 
 
Mrs Lawson   Mr. Lima  Miss Catley 
Class Teacher   Class Teacher  Class Teacher 

 

 

 

 
 

Atherstone Avenue 
Peterborough 
PE3 9UG 
Tel: 01733 264340 
 
 
 

 
 

Head Teacher:  Miss E Anderson 
              Deputy Head: Mrs P Jeremaes 
                     Deputy Head:  Mrs N Oxer 

 
 

  
 

 

www.thorpeprimary.co.uk 
office@tps.pkat.co.uk 


